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RESPONSES TO QUERIES FROM SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING 
LIMITED  
 

 
The Board of Directors of Federal International (2000) Ltd (the “Company” together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the announcement on Matter Concerning Mr. Tan Chee 
Keong dated 26 August 2018 (the “Announcement”).  
 
Unless otherwise defined herein, capitalized terms used herein shall bear the same meanings 
ascribed to them in the Announcement.  
 
The Board wishes to provide their responses in reply to the following queries received from 
Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”):-  
 
(a) Please clarify whether the investigation is in relation to the shares, business 

activities and/or operations of the Group; and  
 

The Board wishes to clarify that the Investigation is not in relation to the shares, business 
activities and/or operations of the Group. As highlighted previously, the Group’s business 
operations will not be affected by the Investigation and continues as normal.  
 
Based on the information available to the Board, the Investigation relates to the trading 
of shares of another company listed on the Mainboard of the SGX-ST, which is unrelated 
to the Group.   

  
(b)         Please also clarify whether if Mr Tan Chee Keong has posted bail / provided a 

bond to the CAD or has had his passport impounded by the CAD.  
 
Based on the information available to the Board, Mr. Tan Chee Keong has not posted 
bail or provided a bond to the Commercial Affairs Department and the MAS. However, 
his passport has been impounded by the MAS.  

 
The Board will make appropriate announcements should there be any further material 
development that should be brought to the attention of shareholders of the Company in 
accordance with the Listing Rules of SGX-ST.  
 
 
By order of the Board 
 
Mr Koh Kian Kiong 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
28 August 2018  
 


